
Serving Others 

 
News from the Social Justice Council (SJC)  
 
Our Next Meeting is Sunday, August 6, 2023. We will 
be gathering in person for a potluck and to plan our 
work for the coming church year. Please contact 
Davalene Cooper at davalenecooper@verizon.net if 
you would like to attend and be part of our planning process. All are 
welcome to join us in our work in creating a more just world! 
 
Donations for the Hingham Food Pantry — During the summer months, the 
need for food for those served by the Hingham Food Pantry 
continues.  Donations may be made at the Hingham Stop and Shop (large bin 
at the front of the store).  The food pantry only accepts non-perishable, 
unopened, and unexpired food. Although all donations are appreciated, the 
following items are among the most needed at this time: Crackers, Canned Beef 
Stew, Instant Mashed or Scalloped Potatoes, Rice Side Dishes, Cookie Baking 
Mixes, 1 lb or 2 lb Granulated Sugars, Ketchup, Cheese or Peanut Butter Cracker 
Sandwiches, and Granola Bars. Checks to support the food pantry also are 
appreciated (for every $1 donated, the food pantry can purchase about $3 of food 
from the Greater Boston Food Bank).  If you are interested in donating, please 
send a check to: Hingham Food Pantry 685 Main Street, Hingham, MA 02043. 
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